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Why Seek Advice? 

We welcome the opportunity to provide you with 

planning advice before you submit your planning 

application. Our aim is to enable and encourage a quality 

scheme whether it is a new house, an extension, garage 

or other new development. We can assist you when 

preparing your planning application. The process can 

reduce uncertainty and improve the quality of your 

application. This may help us to decide your application 

quicker as you will be aware of potential issues and be 

told what information will be required. If your proposal 

is unacceptable, this could provide you with the 

opportunity to amend your plans or even save you the 

cost of pursuing a formal application if it is unacceptable. 

We encourage you to contact us at the earliest 

opportunity. Also try to obtain the views of your 

neighbours and wherever possible accommodate their 

wishes to the scheme. 

What will you need to do? 

We will require information from you in order to provide 

a response. Please use this as a checklist.  

 Written details of the address and the proposal.  

 Details of the nature and scale of the development. 

 Site plan with the application site marked in red. 

 Accurate drawings providing details of your 

proposal. These do not have to be professionally 

prepared at this stage but they must be sufficiently 

accurate for an officer to interpret them. They must 

either 
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Type of Development Written Advice Meeting  

with follow up written advice 

Compliance requests & general information


